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From: Lesley Pories
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 11:48:19 AM


Dear City Council,
I am a resident of Hyde Park and have been a KC resident for 8+ years. 
 
Adopting legislation 210966 would be a major step back for Complete Streets and Vision Zero
in KCMO, hindering our efforts on equity, safety, health, the environment, and more. There
are better ways to engage the community and build safer streets, such as updating the city’s
Complete Streets policy, and adopting the long-stalled Bike Master Plan.


I have been so excited to see the progress we've been making as a city with more bike lanes -
and subsequently, people using them.  Let's not retrogress.  We can find alternative solutions.


Thank you in advance.  I'd be happy to speak about this more via email or call: 301-980-2781.


Sincerely,
Lesley Pories


-- 
"Sometimes we live in no particular way but our own; 
Sometimes we visit your country and live in your home;
Sometimes we ride on your horses, sometimes we walk alone, 
Sometimes the songs that we hear are just songs of our own. 
Wake up to find out that you are the eyes of the world..." 
---The Grateful Dead
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